
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia MD 21046  

22-August-2023

Subject: Short Term Request for Confidentiality – FCC ID: JPZ0148

Dear Sir or Madam: 

This letter is to formally request short term confidentiality, per the FCC Rules 47 CFR 0.457 
and 0.459, for materials or information submitted to the Commission to be withheld from 
public inspection.  

For all models in this submission, Lutron Electronics Co., Inc. requests that materials or 
information submitted to the Commission be withheld from public inspection until 27-
February-2024. 

1. Internal Photos
2. External Photos
3. Test Setup Photos
4. User Manual

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

_______________________________ 
Daniel J. Schlegel  
Manager – Product Compliance 
Lutron Electronics Co., Inc. 


